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Dear Ms O’Donnell 

I refer to your letter of 12 May 2014 in reply to the Agency’s request to extend the date 
by which a proposed determination should issue on your application. 

Your recent submission received by the Agency on 12 May 2014 entitled “Additional 
Unsolicited Information re CRAMP, ELRA and Financial Provisions” is noted. 

It is envisaged that the earliest possible date the Agency can issue a proposed 
detennination on this application is 22’ld July 2014. 

Therefore, in order for the Agency to make a full and complete assessment of this 
licence application, I am to request your consent, in accordance with Regulation 14(2) of 
the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 201 3, to extend the appropriate 
period by which the Agency must issue a proposed determination to 22’ld July 2014. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


